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Some Desperate action against Rhino Poaching

"Privafe game reserve dehorns rhinos
20 Tue, Nov 2012

Nambiti Private Game Reserve in KwaZulu Natal has dehorned its entire rhino population
in an attempt to deter potential poachers.

“It was a tough decision, taken in the best interest of the rhino. It's a way of dealing with
the dreadful menace of rhino poaching,” said Clarke Smith, Chairman of the reserve.

For more information, visit www.nambiti.com or Tel: +27 (0) 36 631 9026." - TOURISM
UPDATE
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